
Appendix 4 
Progress with Committee Resolutions 

 

Date of 
Meeting 

Item number and title Resolution  Progress 

2 March 
2017 

5. 6.  GP Out of Hours 
Service 

RESOLVED that a further progress report be provided to 
elected members in due course, possibly in conjunction with 
the Welsh Ambulance Services Trust (WAST) 

The Scrutiny Chairs and 
Vice-Chairs Group 
(SCVCG) decided that it 
would be beneficial if the 
next update on the Service 
was presented at the same 
meeting as when the 
WAST attend – both 
updates therefore 
provisionally scheduled for 
presentation to 
Communities Scrutiny 
Committee on 19 October 
2017 

 6. 7.  Launch of 
Consultation on 
Conwy & 
Denbighshire PSB’s 
Well-being 
Assessment 

RESOLVED that the above observations and the following 
recommendations be reported to the Public Service Board in 
response to the consultation on the Well-being Assessment: 

(i) subject to the above observations,  endorses the 
approach taken in developing the Well-being 
Assessment and the ideas for its future use; 

(ii) that the data included within the Well-being 
Assessment be updated on a regular basis, and that 
all PSB partner organisations be recommended to 
use the information contained within the Well-being 

The Committee’s 
observations have been 
forwarded to the PSB prior 
to its meeting on 27 March. 
 
Officers have been 
requested to compile an 
Executive 
Summary/Overview of the 
Well-being Assessment 



Assessment as the basis for their future strategic 
planning activities; 

(iii) confirmed that members had read, understood and 
taken account of the Well-being Impact Assessment 
(Appendix 1) as part of their consideration; and 

(iv) that an Executive Summary of the Well-being 
Assessment be written to provide an overview of its 
purpose and contents, and that a programme of 
training events and material on the principles and 
requirements of the Well-being of Future Generations 
(Wales) Act 2015, including the purpose and 
importance of the Well-being Assessment, be 
arranged and delivered to all Councillors post the May 
2017 Local Authority elections. 

and to draw-up a training 
programme for councillors, 
post the local authority 
elections, on the 
requirements of the Act 
and on purpose and 
importance of the 
Assessment 

 


